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THE GDPUD BOARD OF DIRECTORS ACCEPTING 

APPLICATIONS FOR APPOINTMENTS TO THE FINANCE COMMITTEE 

 

The Board of Directors of the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District announces the District is 
accepting applications from individuals interested in serving the community through an 
appointment to the Board’s Finance Committee . 

 
The primary role of the Finance Committee is to assist the Board in the review of financial 
information of the District and make recommendations to the Board for actions related to the 
District’s finances and budgeting. The committee, an advisory body, reports to the Board of 
Directors and meets at least quarterly, and more often if needed, or as requested by the Board.  
The Committee is comprised of no less than three (3) and no more than seven (7) members with 
rotating two-year terms . 

 

Interested parties are asked to submit a letter of interest/qualifications with a resume to the 
District by e-mailing General Manager Adam Coyan at gm@gd-pud.org, and Gloria Omania, 
Interim Board Clerk, at gomania@gd-pud.org.  The application period will remain open as current 
vacancies are being filled and remaining applications being kept on file for future vacancies. 
 
To learn more about the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District, go to www.gd_pud.org. 
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